April 7, 1976

Mr. Joseph Schiff West Side Jewish Community Council 33 West 60th Street New York, New York 10023

Dear Yussie:

I happened to be speaking to a few Russian Jews recently, and it occurs to me that we would do very well for the West Side were we to encourage Russian Jews to rent apartments in some of the new buildings going up, either low-income or middle-income. However, this is a task that ought to be undertaken by the Housing Committee, perhaps in conjunction with NYANA.

Try to look into it.

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:gf